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COP’Y,
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

1st July, 1927,

Dear Sira,
With reference t0 Genoa Report 1¥0.9941 on the new

steamer "CONTE GRANDE", a copy of whish has been forwarded to you
from that Port, I have to acquaint you that the Refrigersating
Maochines were constructed in 1921, but net under the inspection

of the Society's Surveyors.

The distinguishing mark < cannot therefore be

essigned with the notation of RMC.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
The Surveyors,

TRIESTE.
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